
As a community service to Closter residents, the 
Closter Department of Public Works is once again 

offering compost delivery for 2018.   

“In Person Registration for this service is required”  

The program is limited to Closter residents only. Businesses and       
commercial properties are excluded from the program.   

Please sign up in person at the DPW located at 130 
Ruckman Road between 9 am and 2 pm. Last 

chance to register is April 30th.   

Phone Calls will not be accepted 

An adult must be at the residence when the delivery 
is made.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with all above 


